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Wheeler Derrick

From: Jabrila <jabrila@wintergreenfarm.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 9:13 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 2038

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Representative Clem and members of the committee, I am writing to urge you to support HB 2038 to preserve or 

expand Oregon Farm to School Garden Program. This program makes a difference in a child life. As a farmer I have seen 

the changes in the students excitement around food. They are learning nutrition, gain a connection to where their food 

comes from and choose to eat vegetables. Many children don't get the opportunity to experience this and it is a very 

important opportunity to continue and expand this program. It does make a positive change for our future.  

Thank you for your time, 

                 Jabrila Via 

           Winter Green Farm 

 

Sent from my iPad 


